Dr. Erling Asmussen The Danish National Association for Infantile Paralysis 5, Tuborgvej DK-2900 Hellerup

Dear Asmussen,

Thank you for your letter of 9th April, 1970.

I should very much appreciate if you would take care of this short meeting of the Corresponding members on July 7h, at 6 p.m. All you have to do is to elect two delegates of the Corresponding members to the General Assembly. You do not need to be elected yourself as a delegate.

Would you please remind the Nordic Ergonomic Society that if they want to join the International Ergonomics Association as a Federated Members, they should send me now:

- l The official application (by letter) for membership.
- The names and addresses of the President, the Secretary and the Treasurer of the Society.
- 3 The number of active members of the Society.
- 4 10 copies of the Statutes of the Society.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

E. Grandjean

cc. Dr. H.P. Ruffell Smith.

Professor Grandjean apologizes for being away and unable to sign this letter.

N. Escher, Secretary.